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EASTERN DISTRICT OF ARKANSAS

July 2, 2020

Scott S. Harris

Clerk of the Supreme Court of the United States
1 First Street NE

Washington, DC 20543

Re: Anderson v. Payne, No. 19-8105
Dear Mr. Harris:

Respondent filed his brief in opposition in the above-referenced
case on June 26, 2020. Per the Court’s Summer Term 2020
distribution schedule, the next distribution day after the 14-day
grace period of Rule 15.5 is July 16, 2020.

Pursuant to the Court’s COVID order of March 19, 2020, I am
requesting that the Court delay distribution of the petition by a
week, until July 23, 2020. I intend to file a reply but require
additional time as I continue to work from home while caring for a
small child whose daycare is closed.

Respondent does not oppose this request.

Sincerely,

John C. Williams
Petitioner’s Counsel of Record

cc: Nicholas Bronni, Solicitor General (via email)
Dylan Jacobs, Assistant Solicitor General (via email)



